
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 26, 2018        

  

 

Board of Review sets new course with 

Evans as chair 

 

The Office of the Assessor has announced that Attorney Roy B. Evans has been elected to 

serve as chair of the City of Milwaukee Board of Review. 

 

Mr. Evans was elected during the board’s annual organizational meeting on Monday, April 

23, pursuant to state statutes.  Mr. Evans is a graduate of North Division High School, holds 

B.A. and M.S. degrees in Education, and a Law Degree (JD) from the University of 

Wisconsin-Madison. He previously served as chair of the City’s Administrative Review 

Appeals Board.  

 

“It’s an honor to have been asked to take on this important leadership role by my peers and I 

look forward to continued service to the taxpayers and the City of Milwaukee,” Mr. Evans 

said. 

 

The Board of Review is an independent quasi-judicial body of city residents appointed by the 

Mayor and confirmed by the Common Council.  It is the Board’s duty to hear tax assessment 

objections and to decide whether the assessment is correct based on the evidence presented.  

An objection must be filed by requesting an objection form and returning the completed form 

to the City of Milwaukee Assessor's Office by the 3rd Monday in May (May 21, 2018). 

  

“The board is well prepared to continue its important work and I look forward to leading and 

guiding the body forward,” Mr. Evans said. 
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